
TWENTY MILES PER HOUR IN THE TOWN

RE-ALIGNMENT ON THE B4009 ROAD

AIR QUALITY IN THE TOWN MUCH BETTER

FEWER HGV’S IN THE TOWN

FAR SAFER ENVIRONMENT FOR EVERYONE

IMPROVEMENTS TO SIGNS AND PARKING

CONGESTION IN THE CENTRE EASED

What’s in the Watlington Traffic 
Management Plan?
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Find out more …
at our drop-in session  
at The Watlington Club

Saturday 3rd  
February, from

10am – 2pm



Published & distributed by 
Watlington Parish Council

The Watlington Traffic Management Plan is one of fifteen documents 
that have been prepared for submission to South Oxfordshire 
District Council (SODC) leading up to the Watlington Neighburhood 
Development Plan Referendum. This will take place in April 2018 – we 
will announce the date directly it is confirmed. The WNDP team have 
worked hard to secure the very best for Watlington and the surrounding 
area. Keep right up to date by visiting www.watlingtonnp.org.uk

Consultation 3

18th Apr –  

2nd Jun 2017

Updating & 
finalising WNDP 
documents

Jun – Nov 2017

Examination

March 2018

Submit to 
SODC

Dec 2017 –  

Jan 2018

Local 
referendum

April 2018

Watlington 
Neighbourhood 
Development Plan

SODC 
consultation

Jan / Feb  

2018 (6 weeks)
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Seasonal greetings from the WNDP team
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